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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Snobirds meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
month at 8:00 pm, at the Village Bowl in Menomonee Falls,
N86 W18830 Main St.  Please join us!  Guests are
welcome!

----May 2016
10 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
24 Board Meeting                                               Lisa Schwartz, 7 p.m.

----June 2016
 7 Brewers Game - Oakland A's                             article in this issue
14 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
28 No Board Meeting this month

----July 2016
12 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
14 Adopt-a-Highway      leaving from Whiskey Corners 6 p.m. sharp!
26 Board Meeting                                                Dave Rowley, 7 p.m.
30 Picnic - reservations required, info in this issue

----August 2016
 9 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
22 Brewers Game - Colorado Rockies                    article in this issue
23 Board Meeting                                          Gary Breuckman, 7 p.m.

----September 2016
13 General Meeting       Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.

Views expressed in this publication are those of the Author of the Article, and may or may
not reflect the views of the Snobirds Snowmobile Club.  Opposing viewpoints will be
tolerated, and may even be printed.  Correspondence may be sent to Snobirds Snowmobile
Club; Gary Breuckman, Editor; 4125 N. 46th Street, Milwaukee WI  53216.

© Copyright 2015 - Snobirds Snowmobile Club Inc. - All Rights Reserved

see our club information on the Internet
at     http://www.snobirds.org/

AWSC Convention
March 18-20

Scott Makowski

The AWSC convention was held on March 18 - 20th, 2016. Here’s
some important things that went on!

1st -- all current offices were re-elected as none were opposed!

2nd --  AWSC raffle winners were announced:

1st prize -- $10,000   Tim Baker of Delavan, WI

2nd prize -- $2,500    Brain Larson or So. Wayne

3rd prize -- $1,000    Dan Sukula of Delavan, WI

4th prize -- 4 night stay at Four seasons Resort. Cable. WI,
The Windfield Wild Cats   Sauk County, WI

5th prize -- 2 night stay at The Wild Eagle Lodge  Eagle River,
WI Connie Verjilnsky of Wisconsin Rapids, WI

3rd -- Wisconsin Trail Passes sold: --
        $10 pass sold by AWSC    61,966
        $30 pass sold by DNR       55,381
          Total passes sold            117347

This count was as of the end of February 28, 2016 and does not
include passes sold to out of state trail users. estimated about
$2,000,000 for snowmobile program. The monies from these passes
go directly into the trail program!







SLIVERS  from the Board

Gary Breuckman

SAVE THE DATE

Snobirds’ PICNIC
Sat., July 30
12:00 - ???

(park closes at 8:45)

Snobirds will host the annual picnic this year at Willowood
Park Shelter 2 on W151 N5476 Badger Dr, Menomonee Falls
on Saturday, July 30.  Plan to arrive after 12:00 and eat, drink
and have fun!

Dinner will be served around 4:00.  Your $5 show up fee per
person (payable to Snobirds) will ensure there is enough food
and drink for you at the picnic and will be refunded to you, so
long as you attend.

Please bring any play equipment you would like and a
dessert or appetizer to pass.

All other food, beer and soda is provided by the Snobirds.

There are tennis courts, baseball diamonds, a trail, and a
pond stocked with fish.

The park is located a few blocks west of Schwabenhof
restaurant off Silver Spring.  Turn south onto Badger Drive.

Questions?
Call Lisa Schwartz 414-852-1077 (cell)

Our 47th annual Smelt Fry is now history.  We served a total of
573 people, which is down a bit from last year, but the raffle did well
in the new format, and beer/soda sales did well, so we will have a
profit.

Most of the ticket money from member sales is in, if you still
have money to turn in you can bring that to a meeting or send it to
me by mail (4125 N 46 St, Milwaukee 53216).  Turn-in has
happened quickly the past few years, which is appreciated.

We have two Brewers games scheduled, for June and August.
The information is in this issue, please get your reservations in.
Time is tight on the June game with the Oakland A's, so act quickly
if you want to join us.  The August game is with the Colorado
Rockies.

Our summer picnic this year is on July 30th.  Those of you who
have been around for a time will remember the location as one of the
places the Snobirds played baseball years ago.  YES - the Snobirds
had a baseball team (WCSA organized a league).  The location for
the picnic is Willowood Park, near the fire station and Schwabenhof
on Silver Spring Drive.  It's changed a LOT since we played
baseball there, I hope everyone can join us.  No lake this time, but
there is a pond with fish so bring your equipment if you like.  There
is a shelter and fields for several sports and a hiking trail.

Reservations are really required please - so we can get enough
food and refreshments without having a lot left over - we are asking
the usual $5/person which WILL be returned when you arrive at the
picnic, so it is totally free, one of your benefits from the Smelt Fry
and other fund-raisers.



Brewers outings with the
Snobirds!!!!

This summer, the Snobirds will host 2 Brewer outings.  The
outings will entail dinner beforehand at a restaurant which hosts free
shuttles to and from the stadium (tips are encouraged).  All are
welcome to come for dinner, the game or both.  The more, the
merrier!  This outing will only be held if enough interest is shown in
a given night, so please sign up ASAP if you want to go!  Please
indicate which game(s) you would like to attend, but be mindful that
once you have committed to a night, the tickets will be purchased and
you will be responsible for their cost or for finding someone to go in
your place.  At this point, $42 value Infield Loge tickets are running
about $18-25 a person, depending on the number of seats needed.
The sooner the tickets are purchased, the better the selection and
value, so please RSVP your interest as soon as you are able.  Please
also respond if you are interested in joining us just for dinner.  All are
welcome - friends of Snobirds, kids, grandkids - everyone!  (We will
be sitting in a section that serves alchohol.)

Tues., June 7 vs Oakland A’s game
time at 7:10 pm

Special offer – The first 10,000 fans through the gates will
receive a free weekday Summerfest ticket.

Dinner – O’Brien’s 4928 W Vliet St. arrive any time you like.
We’ll grab some seats and eat and drink until people are ready to
leave.  Lisa Schwartz will arrive by 5:15 with tickets.

Specials: Philly Dip or Wrap w/chips $7.95 Mexican Special
$7.95 PBR, Rolling Rock, Miller Lite Silos $3 All Tall Captain $5

Happy Hour 3:00-6:00 $0.50 off all beers and cocktails.
Shuttles begin running 1 hour and 45 minutes prior to the game

and begin to leave the park in the 7th inning.
RSVP by 5 pm Fri., May 13

Monday, August 22 vs Colorado
Rockies game time at 7:10 pm

(Tickets will be available to pick up at June 14, July 12,
and Aug 9 Snobirds meetings and at Oscar’s at 5:15).

Dinner - Oscar’s 1712 W Pierce (over by Mitchell Park  - north of
National)  Here is the website to check out the menu:

http://www.oscarsonpierce.com/index.html.
Arrive any time you like.  We’ll grab some seats and eat and drink
until people are ready to leave.
Special: PBR tallboys $2
The shuttle runs starting an hour before the game and holds 16-20
people.
RSVP by 5 pm June 10

Miller Park Carry-in Policy Guests may not bring into Miller Park any cans,
glass containers or alcohol. Soda, water or juice is okay, but must be
contained in factory-sealed plastic bottles. You can save a lot of money
bringing in your own soda or water!  Guests may also bring food items into
Miller Park using appropriate containers. All bags, purses, fanny packs or
soft-sided coolers must be 16" x 16" x 8" or smaller and are subject to
inspection. Hard-sided coolers are not allowed in the ballpark.

Questions?  RSVP to Lisa Schwartz 414-852-1077 (cell)
or lschwartz@mcw.edu


